
 
 
Date: 23rd January, 2019 
 
To, 
Department of Corporate Service (DCS-CRD), 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Sub: Reconciliation of Share Capital Audit Report as per Regulation 55A for 

the quarter ended 31st December, 2018. 
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Kindly find enclosed herewith Reconciliation of Share Capital Audit Report as per 
Regulation 76 of the SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018 as 
amended from time to time for the Quarter ended 31st December, 2018.  
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For NGL Fine-Chem Limited 
 
 
 
Esha Kulkarni 
Company Secretary/Compliance Officer 
 
 
Encl.: As above. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 










